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TUCKERS POINT CLUB

BERMUDA

April 14, 2009

Mr. Craig Tucker

Chairman, Marsden Trustees Board
c/o Bank of Bermuda Ltd

Front Street

Hamilton

Dear Mr. Tucker,

It was a pleasure to meet with you and the representatives from the Marsden Methodist
Church ("Church") last week. at which time we reviewed your memo outlining certain
maintenance issues related to the graveyard and the perception among some people that
the graveyard was being desecrated because of its proximity to the Tucker’s Point driving

range.

The following represents our response to the matters raised in the meeting and the actions
we are committed to undertake:

1) Move the driving range: We noted there was no land available at Tucker’s Point to
move the driving range, and the suggestion to close the driving range is not a practical
alternative given the nature of the hotel and resort operation.

2) Better protection of the graveyard: We discussed various methods to prevent golf balls
from entering the graveyard. Tucker’s Point has agreed to consider a number of
alternatives, including additional netting. We have this week commissioned an architect
to design a net structure to fully protect the graveyard, and will be pleased to present our
plans to the Church as soon as the design has been completed.

3) Replace the Plaque: TPC agreed to replace the existing marble plaque and has
suggested a bronze plaque.

4) Repair damaged walls: The walls had been repaired prior to the meeting. and Tucker's
Point has undertaken to maintain the walls in the future.

5) Repair damaged gate: This repair was completed prior to the meeting,

We hope that Tucker's Point’s undertaking to maintain and respect the heritage of the
graveyard will alleviate your concerns.
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It is with regret and concern that we report that this week an individual without
permission from Tucker's Point and we understand without permission from the Church,
has painted the tombstones and gravestones. While undoubtedly well intended, this action
represents an unacceptable trespass and violation of private property.

With kind regards,

el

Mark Orchard
Senior Vice President

Cc: Pastor Joseph Whalen, MMC
Mr. Gil Tucker, MMC
Mr. Burgess, MMC
Mr. Delroy Duncan, MMC
Mr. Ed Trippe, TPC
Mr. Peter Parker, TPC



